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GOVERNMENT MARKETING

June 1U 1985

Honorable Charlie Rose
U.S. House of Representatives
722 H.0.8. Annex 1
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Rose:

Your letter of May 15, 1985 caused a search of available records
to be made and it appears that neither Canon U.S.A., Inc. or any
of its subsidiary companies have done business with South Africa
with the exception of one rental machine placed with the
Embassy of South Africa in 1981.

Sincerely,
'

/

Frank G. Boyle
' ' j /''
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